
Hello! 
     I hope this message finds everyone doing well during this period of self 
quarantine.  We are all bombarded daily with facts and statistics 
regarding  
COVID 19/CoronaVirus. As citizens of our wonderful city, I know that we 
will keep our close community spirit and continue to help our neighbors 
and fellow citizens through this trying period. 
 
     Dr. Jay Brombach of Baneberry has written a informative guide relating 
to the Corona Virus.  You will notice that his telephone number is in the 
upper right hand corner.  He has graciously volunteered to accept 
telephone calls, texts, and emails from our citizens who may have 
concerns relating to COVID 19/Coronavirus. Many thanks to Dr. Brombach 
for making time to help our community! His email is 
Brombach@charter.net 
 
     We will do our best to stay connected with everyone in our city through 
our website cityofbaneberry.com, Baneberry Bulletin Facebook page, and 
as always by phone. City Hall can be reached during their regular hours at 
(865)674-0124 and I can be reached at (423)231-7321.  If you are in need 
of items that you can not locate at a local store or if you are unable to get 
out to purchase them, please post your need on the Baneberry Bulletin 
Facebook page. Several of our citizens have volunteered to help by 
picking up needed items. With the schools being closed, I have had offers 
from teenagers to help in anyway they can. We live in a very supportive 
community! 
 
     If you do not live in close proximity to family please make us aware so 
that we can stay in touch with you and offer assistance if needed.  If you 
have neighbors that do not know about our website or Facebook page, 
please make them aware of these 2 resources that will allow them to stay 
connected to the City during this time. If they need assistance connecting 
to either, call me! Please keep us aware of any concerns. Together we will 
get through this! 
 
Sincerely, 
Donna Hernandez 
Mayor 



	


